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1/19/2024 
 
Elijah Cree 
Senior Business Development Consultant 
The Medicus Firm 
 
Dear Elijah, 
 
I am writing to recommend The Medicus Firm for their exceptional recruitment services.  I have had the 
pleasure of working with them recently for a Maternal-Fetal Medicine sonographer and have been gladly 
impressed with their professionalism, attention to detail, and ability to find the right candidate for the 
job. 
 
The Medicus Firm has a team of highly skilled recruiters who are dedicated to finding the best talent for 
their clients. Courtney Pruitt, our assigned recruiter, and took the time to understand our needs and 
worked tirelessly to find the right fit for our position. Elijah Cree, our assigned consultant, would help Ms. 
Pruitt and was also readily available to us and worked hard to make this process so easy for us on the 
administrative side of things.   
 
Two of the details that our team was highly impressed and satisfied with was their attention. We had a 
standing meeting every week to discuss the progress Ms. Pruitt was making – how the marketing was 
impacting, candidate’s response, providing insight into the current market to better strategize during 
interviews and offers. Second, the team was so personable.  Both Ms. Pruitt and Mr. Cree have great 
interpersonal skills. When we first met, it was as if we had known each other for years.  This only 
continues throughout all of our weekly meetings.  It was so easy and enjoyable to engage with them.  Our 
entire experience was never transactional – we need you to find candidates and we will pay, never.  The 
Medicus Frim treated us as if we were their only customers – we had the highest quality of attention. 
 
When we first met with The Medicus Firm they had told us that previous search they have done have 
typically taken about 60-90 days. We asked the search team to remain faithful to their track record and 
they did. Our search began on September 1, 2023 and was completed on November 30th. Our search only 
took 90 days!  A quick search was crucial to us and they delivered. Our sonogram unit is now much better 
thanks to the search team. 
 
Their commitment to excellence is evident in the quality of candidates they present, the service they 
provide, and the results they deliver. 
 
I have no hesitation in recommending The Medicus Firm to any company looking for top-notch 
recruitment services. They are a pleasure to work with and have consistently exceeded our expectations. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Randy Trevizo, BBA 
Assistant to the Chair 
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